om each other.

Over a period of two days, sixty students from Faith Lutheran College,
Redlands visited residents at Rosevale Court Aged Care Facility. They
worked with the Divisional Therapists who had organised a range of
activities for the students to do with residents. Activities included: walks in
the garden, board games, Wii, playing music, looking through photo
albums. The organised visit to Rosevale is part of the College’s move
towards Service Learning, where students are engaged in not just serving
the community, but then leaming and growing from the experience by
engaging in the processes of planning for and then reflecting on their

service activity. Students planned for
their visit to Rosevale by learning about
Senior Citizens and aged care facilities by
having a range of guest speakers come to
the College in the lead up to their
visit. Following their time at Rosevale
students did group reflection discussions
about what they had experienced and
learnt. Students are now going to come
up with ideas about how to keep in
contact with the residents through letter
writing and going for more visits.
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